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The Archbishop of Canterbury's 
Assistant for Ecumenical Affairs 

CJH/AFT 

Lambeth Palace 
London SEI 7JU 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF ARCIC- II 

The Revd. Christopher Hill 
Telephone: 01 -928-4880 

11 October 198l.J 

I am now glad to be able to send you a clean copy of 
the final text from Durham (ARCIC-II 30/1 (8l.J)), together 
with ARCIC- II 34 (84) "Comments on the Final Drafts from 
Durham". Other members are invited to send me any comments 
they may have . 

At the same time I am enclosing the final section of 
ARCIC- II 22 (84) - Minutes of the Durham meeting - together 
with a "Continuation of the Catalogue of Papers 11 (ARCIC-II ll.J (84 n 

I am also taking the opportunity of sending other papers 
for members who had to leave before the end of the meeting, 
and copies of Anglican-Roman Catholic Marriage: The Report 
of the Anglican-Roman Catholic International Commission on 
the Theology of Marriage and its Application to Mixed Marriages 
for those who asked me for them. 

Your Co-Secretaries will be meeting shortly, after 
.consultation with the Co-Chairmen, over the work to be done 
before the next meeting. 

I have been in discussion with Mary Tanner on matters 
to be commissioned in the light of the "Growth in Reconciliation" 
paper (ARCIC-II 33 (84)). There is also the most important 
matter of a sub-commission to work on ARCIC-II 30/1 (8J.J). 

I am hoping that your Co-Secretaries will be able to 
write next month about both these areas and any other matters 
mentioned in the course of the last ARCIC meeting which 
require work to be commissioned. 

CHRISTOPHER HILL 
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